
GOVERNOR’S CABINET ON NONPROFIT
HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

				Minutes of Population Results Workgroup
September 3, 2013





Attendees:  Yvette Bello, Terry Edelstein, Ajit Gopalakrishnan, Susan Keane, Anne McIntyre-Lahner, 
Brittany Kaplan, OPM Intern, Rick Porth, Bennett Pudlin

The group reviewed the draft recommendations and made suggestions for revisions. Yvette and Ajit will rework the recommendations and circulate to the group via email.

The group also discussed the draft how-to guide. Anne and Bennett agreed to revise the document to capture the essential lessons learned from the various agencies. The revised document will be circulated by September 16 to the workgroup.
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
The final recommendations and guide must be sent to Terry and Peter by September 19.



Next meeting:   September 18, 2013, 11:00 am – 1:00 pm, Room 317 State Capitol





Minutes submitted by:

Ajit Gopalakrishnan, Co-Chair
Population Results Workgroup

